Barbara Anderson

Building the world's largest fracked gas-to-methanol plant in Washington is morally wrong! It is an
environmental injustice and does not support our state's commitment to reducing climate pollution.
Please reject Northwest Innovation Work's proposed methanol refinery in Kalama and deny its
Shorelines Permit. The second Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement for the Kalama
methanol refinery clearly shows that this project is dangerous and dirty. If built, Washington will be
locked into decades of additional climate pollution, even though we know it is past time to pursue a
truly low-carbon future.

Northwest Innovation Works has demonstrated that they are deceitful and will seek profit over
people's wellbeing. They cannot be trusted to mitigate the impacts of this fracked gas refinery. The
fact that the project has needed three reviews, with outspoken community opposition during each,
shows that there is something wrong with it at its core.

Governor Inslee stated, we cannot support such fracked gas projects in good conscience. You have
a moral responsibility to protect public health and reduce our region's climate pollution. Please deny
this project. We must invest in a livable future that is safe for everyone to thrive. Thank you.



